
LEAP Testing 

 

LEAP Testing begins for 6th & 8th graders on 

Wednesday, April 17th. 

 

LEAP Testing for 7th graders begins on Wednesday, 

April 24th.  

 

● It is essential that students are here every day for the LEAP 

Test, and that they are here at 7:00 a.m.   

● We ask that during the LEAP Test that students leave their cell 

phones at home.  Students may not have a cell phone in the 

testing site.  The administration will pick up cell phones before 

testing and give them back after testing is done. 

● We ask that students leave all electronics except their 

Chromebooks at home.  This includes smart watches. 

● Your child must bring their charged Chromebook with them 

each day.  Please make sure that they charge it each evening. 

● Students should shut down their Chromebooks each day.  

● Ensure that your child gets plenty of rest each night. 

● As far as possible help them to be in a good mood and remind 

them that they are capable.  


